
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:   December 31, 2021 
 
Subject: Community Foundation of the Lake is Taking Applications for 

Community Grants 
 
Contact:  Amy Hernandez 
   President, Community Foundation of the Lake 
   (573) 480-9973 
    
 
Grant requests for the Community Foundation of the Lake’s 2022 community grants must be 
received online through the following link 
https://www.grantinterface.com/Process/Apply?urlkey=cfozarksgrants by 11:59 p.m. on January 
31, 2022. The Community Foundation of the Lake grants are available for 501(c)(3) Non-Profits 
in Camden, Miller and Morgan Counties.  
 
501(c)(3) organizations or other IRS approved entities (government entities, school districts, and 
churches) serving the Lake of the Ozarks area are eligible to apply.  
Grants will be awarded up to $3,500 to Local Non-Profits to assist in building the educational, 
cultural, health and economic development of the Lake area. The grant application is completely 
on line. Applicants may apply for up to $3,500 in funding for this grant cycle.    
 
Contact Jane Wright, CFL Grant Chair, with questions about this grant program at (636) 219-
6892 or email moijane3@gmail.com 
.  Contact Bridget Dirks for questions about the application process or with technical questions 
(417) 864-6199.  
 
The Community Foundation of the Lake has awarded more than $500,000 in grants in our Lake 
community since its inception in 2009.   

 


